
 

WEST DUNBARTONSHIRE LICENSING BOARD 
 
 
At a Hybrid Meeting of West Dunbartonshire Licensing Board held in the Civic 
Space, 16 Church Street, Dumbarton on Tuesday, 2 November 2021 at 2.01 p.m. 
 
 
Present:  Councillors Ian Dickson, Diane Docherty, Jonathan McColl and 

John Millar.  
 
 
Attending: Peter Hessett, Clerk to the Licensing Board; Raymond Lynch, 

Depute Clerk to the Licensing Board, Robert Mackie, Senior 
Officer (Licensing Services); Peter Clyde, Licensing Standards 
Officer and Lynn Straker, Committee Officer. 

 
 
Also Attending: Niall Hassard, Solicitor and Representative for Loch Lomond 

Brewery and Fiona MacEachern, Applicant, Loch Lomond 
Brewery.  

 
 
Apologies: Apologies for absence were intimated on behalf of Wendy 

Maginnis, Licensing Sergeant – Police Scotland and Councillors 
Karen Conaghan, Caroline McAllister and Brian Walker.   

 
 

Councillor Ian Dickson in the Chair 
 
 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
It was noted that there were no declarations of interest in any of the items of 
business on the agenda. 
 
 

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 
 
 
The Minutes of Meeting of the Special Licensing Board held on Thursday, 14 October 
2021 were submitted and approved as a correct record. 
 
 

APPLICATION FOR PROVISIONAL PREMISES LICENCE 
 
An application was submitted for Provisional Premises Licence for Loch Lomond 
Brewery, Unit 12, Block 2, Vale of Leven Industrial Estate, Dumbarton G82 3PL.  
 
After discussion and having heard from the Clerk to the Licensing Board, the 
Solicitor, Mr Niall Hassard, as representative of the Applicant spoke to the terms of 



 

the application and the Depute Clerk to the Licensing Board in further explanation 
and in answer to Members’ questions, the Committee moved to agree the application 
as presented.   
 
DECIDED:-  
  
Following consideration of all matters before the Board, it was agreed that the 
application be granted. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 2.19 p.m. 


